
EMPLOYMENT RELATIONS TRIBUNAL 

 

 

COMMUNIQUE 

 

Please note that a Team Building Exercise of the Employment Relations Tribunal will be held on Monday 30 

December 2024. 

 

The Office at Level 18 Newton Tower, Sir William Newton Street, Port-Louis will be closed as from 10:15am on 

that day. For any query, kindly e-mail us on ert@govmu.org or send us a fax on 2115347. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your kind understanding. 
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